
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

NRED Administration 
From: 
To: 
Subject: February 20 Meeting: pubic comment 
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 8:06:18 PM 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

, Good evening 

I am in complete favor of online “zoom” classes. They are quite effective and actually limit 
disruptions and all that I have taken in the past 3+ years have been beneficial. 

Most instructors encourage class participation just as in live classroom setting. 

I live at Lake Tahoe and majority of live class offerings require a 45- 1 hour drive over the mountain 
to Reno or Carson. Winter travel for a class can take up a whole day for a 3 hour credit class, 
especially if there is a winter storm and they close the road to and from Reno to Incline. 

I encourage the RE Division to keep the current class format offerings in place. 

Thank you, 

"I can help you relocate here or anywhere in the world! 
Please ask me how." 




